MINUTES OF SELECTMEN'S MEETING
AUGUST 26, 1985

The following items were discussed:

1. Freddie Hayes has bill for Jordan (?) for keeping his dog. $5
when dog is picked up and $2.50 per day for keeping it. Freddie will
build a pen to keep degs 2-3 days.

2. Eva Lord's House: four boys were caught breaking windows. Don
spoke with parents.

3. The sidewalk across from Chet Small's has a big chunk out of it.
Also, bad in front of Jr. Edgerly's. The fellow that repaired the
sidewalks last year is interested again this year and also the man
that did the steps 1s interested. Must get at them right away.

Don is to attend a meeting with National Guard in regards to their
building a Little League Field at Cornish School, etc. They do not
have the equipment to do sidewalks.

4. Painting: Thurman Mills is interested. Jack Moise, also. (this
will include lights, windows and railing - oil-based paint and
primed).

5. Mrs. Willard of the DEP met with Don. He has sent for Sewer Grant.
90% federal funding and 10% town.

6. Cable TV meeting September 11th at 7 PM. To see what the towns
are going to do.

7. Solid Waste - to see what can be hauled into Biddeford.
Marge Baker would like to come =»nd speak to the towns.

8. Complaint of children playing in park. Throwing rocks at Masonic
Hall. What do we want to do about this? We should have a

Deputy, but this entails schooling of 100 hours. Need a sign in
park stating "No Drinking Allowed".

8., Don needs his calculator cleanned - cost around $35.00.

9. Tax bills are done - 1985 not changed.

10. Rocky still hasn't been contacted about the parking lot.

11. Co-Hi still not contacted regarding sign at 5 and 25.

12. Need more "No Dumping" signs at old dump, as someone has been
dumping there.

Warrant signed.

Meeting Adjourned.
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Joan L. Bettencourt,
Secretary




